M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Karen Cheser, CAO/Deputy Superintendent
DATE:
December 1, 2015
RE:
MOA- Eastern KY University for Dual Credit
I recommend the board approve the attached Memorandum of Understanding between Boone County Schools and Eastern Kentucky University to give select students the opportunity to receive dual credit from EKU as determined by EKU’s Dual Credit Guidelines, outlined in EKU Undergraduate Catalog.  Please submit to the Board of Education for consideration and approval.

Karen Cheser

Deputy Superintendent/CAO

